
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Over the past 6 months  pupils from Marr Cluster schools  having been working on a rights respecting 

project to produce a positive relationships information leaflet for parents and the wider community.  

The Marr Cluster is committed to working to stop bullying behaviours in partnership.  The pupils are 

particularly proud of the work and information contained in the leaflet and thought it important to 

share during Anti-bullying week.    

 

The leaflet will also be uploaded to schools social media sites. 

 

We hope that you find it useful.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 


